
From: Christopher S. Hanson
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 10:46 AM
To: Amanda L. Lessard
Subject: RE: Shaw Brothers O-Pit Monitoring

Amanda,
Shaw Brothers proposed amendment to permit the processing of woodwaste products
would be allowed as an accessory use to the Gravel Pit Permit.
This use would not increase traffic or noise as proposed.
Chris

From: Amanda L. Lessard
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:52 PM
To: Jonathan R. Earle; Christopher S. Hanson
Subject: RE: Shaw Brothers O-Pit Monitoring

Hey guys,
The application to amend the Shaw Brother’s O-Pit will be on the Planning Board agenda on April 9th.
Can you provide me with any comments you may have on the application by next Monday the 2nd?
Thanks,

From: Amanda L. Lessard
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 4:00 PM
To: Parker Brown
Cc: Jonathan R. Earle; Christopher S. Hanson
Subject: RE: Shaw Brothers O-Pit Monitoring

Yes, we can put your application on the April 9th agenda. You’ll be emailed a copy of the agenda the
Thursday before the meeting.

From: Parker Brown [mailto:pbrown@shawbrothers.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 3:51 PM
To: Amanda L. Lessard
Subject: RE: Shaw Brothers O-Pit Monitoring

Hi Amanda,

Can we proceed with the April 9th date?

Parker Brown | Asst. Controller
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